
Request for Proposals for financial
audit and tax services

Colorado Legal Services, Inc. (CLS), located at 1905 N. Sherman Street, Suite 300,
Denver, Colorado 80203 invites independent Certified Public Accountants (CPA),
licensed to practice in the State of Colorado to submit proposals to conduct an audit,
compliance review, 990 tax submission of its financial accounts and records for the
fiscal year ending December 31, 2023, in accordance with the specifications
enumerated in this proposal. CLS hopes this will lead to a long-term relationship for
several years with the successful firm.

Click here to view the RFP.
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25 Nov 2024

Colorado Legal Services files lawsuit on behalf of H-2A workers with claims of forced
labor and wage theft in potato packing warehouses in the San Luis Valley

Oct. 29, 2024 (DENVER) – The Farm Worker Rights Division of Colorado Legal…
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https://www.coloradolegalservices.org/sites/coloradolegalservices.org/files/2023-11/CLS%20Audit%202024%20RFP%20-%20Final%20Draft.pdf
https://www.coloradolegalservices.org/news
https://www.coloradolegalservices.org/node/416/colorado-legal-services-files-lawsuit-behalf-h-2a-workers-claims-forced-labor-and-wage


22 Oct 2024

Colorado Legal Services statement on Mercy Housing v. Bermudez

Oct. 22, 2024 — Matt Baca, Executive Director of Colorado Legal Services,…
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https://www.coloradolegalservices.org/node/415/colorado-legal-services-statement-mercy-housing-v-bermudez

